
No. 48-3245/2015 (FCA)
H.P. Forest Department

     From           Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA),
                         O/o Pr.CCF, H.P, Shimla-1.
     To            

The Deputy Inspector General of Forest,
Sub Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change, CGO Complex,
Shivalik Khand, Longwood, Shimla, H.P 

Dated Shimla-1, the

Subject: Subject: Diversion of 1.61 ha. of Forest Land in favour of Badi Brotiwala 
Nalagarh  Development  Authority,  EPIP  Phase-I,  Jhar  Majri,  Baddi, 
District Solan, HP for the up-gradation of road in front of ACL Factory 
situated at Bir-Plassi Nalagarh, within the jurisdiction of Nalagarh Forest 
Division, District Solan, HP.

Sir,

Kindly  refer  to  Regional  Officer,  MoEF&CC,  Shimla  e-office  letter  No. 
I/40824/2023 dated 13th May, 2023 on the subject cited above.

 In this regard, it is  submitted that the User Agency as well as CF Solan has 

submitted the proposal online on Parivesh Portal after doing necessary correction in the Part-I 

and in Part-II. A detailed note on violation of provisions of IFA 1927 and action taken by 

DFO Nalagarh has been uploaded against Part-II (Additional Information detail).

Yours faithfully,

                                                                                   Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA)
O/o Pr.CCF, H.P, Shimla-1
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